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Mail-Out #ECARS 17-04
DATE:

July 7, 2017






TO: 
All On-Road Heavy-Duty Engine and Vehicle Manufacturers

All Off-Road Diesel Engine Manufacturers

All Other Interested Parties

SUBJECT:
PUBLIC WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS THE NEW ELECTRONIC


CERTIFICATION DATABASE FOR ON-ROAD HEAVY-DUTY ENGINES


AND VEHICLES AND OFF-ROAD COMPRESSION-IGNITION


ENGINES (CIHD E-Cert).
The California Air Resources Board (CARB) staff invites you to participate in a public workshop to discuss the new CIHD E-Cert database with manufacturers and other interested parties.  The purpose of this workshop is to introduce the data requirements for certification applications and to begin discussion on the expected schedule of implementation.  Staff will also describe how submissions to the CIHD E-Cert will operate in conjunction with CARB’s Document Management System (DMS) within the framework of established review timeframes.  
The workshop will consist of a one-hour presentation by staff, followed by a question‑and-answer session.  The workshop will be held at the following time and location:

Date: 

Thursday, July 27, 2017
Time: 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. (PDT)

Location: 
California Air Resources Board

Haagen-Smit Laboratory

9528 Telstar Avenue

El Monte, CA 91731
An audio conference line and webinar will be set up to accommodate those who are unable to attend in person. The workshop agenda, call-in details, directions, parking information, and an electronic copy of the staff presentation will be posted by July 25, 2017 on CARB’s website at: https://www.arb.ca.gov/msprog/arbecert/arbecert.htm 

The workshop locations are accessible to persons with disabilities. If you need special accommodations or have language needs, please contact Zach Evans at 626‑450‑6114, as soon as possible. TTY/TDD Speech-to-Speech users may dial 711 for the California Relay Service.

If you cannot attend the workshop and have questions regarding the content that will be discussed, please contact Kimberly Pryor at 626-575-6640 or via email at Kim.Pryor@arb.ca.gov. If you have difficulties accessing the conference call on the day of the workshop, please call Ms. Bonnie Garlow at 626-575-6918.

Sincerely,

Annette Hebert, Chief

Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science Division
cc:  Kimberly Pryor, Manager

Compression-Ignition and Heavy-Duty Certification Section

Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science Division
Zach Evans

Compression-Ignition and Heavy-Duty Certification Section

Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science Division
Bonnie Garlow

New Vehicle/Engine Programs Branch
Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science Division
The energy challenge facing California is real.  Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption.  For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: http://www.arb.ca.gov.
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